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Friday 20th March 2020



Dear Parents and Carers,

As some of you may be aware and heard on the news this morning that overnight the guidance was released detailing the provision schools need to provide. We now have the key worker list identifying the children who can be offered child care at the school. 

This morning we are reading through and checking the information so we can prepare our next steps.  I will communicate this with you as soon as we can.

Here is a link to the advice for parents which you might find useful to read;

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers

If you didn’t have the chance to collect your children’s library books, pencil and exercise book yesterday please come to the office after 10.00am today and they will be able to give them to you. 

I have passed your thanks and messages of support onto our staff which they are very grateful for – thank you.

Thank you all for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Lorraine Quirk
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